
Holbrook Masonic Family
Trestleboard – April 2023

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Russ Furchner  503-789-4074
Senior Warden - Will Cole  619-358-0013
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott  971-404-1636
Secretary - Jay Carey  503-932-7386

May 2 6:00 Dinner / fellowship
7:00 Stated Meeting – DDOV

Brothers,

We had a good visit from our District Deputy, RWB Shawn Weaver.  It’s always good to have RWB 
Shawn in out Lodge, he brings in some insights and good information about what is happening in 
our District.  We also had a special treat, WB Jim Evans played piano while our District Deputy 
was escorted into the Lodge room.  That is something we will not forget any time soon, not 
traditional by any means, but very well done and entertaining.  I hope to see you in Lodge this 
coming Stated, we will have a petition to discuss and investigate.  With any luck, we will have a 
new Brother to add to the roles soon.

Fraternally,
Russ

May Events

Mon May 1 – York Rite rehearsal
Tue May 2 – Holbrook dinner / Stated
Mon May 8 – York Rite dinner / degrees

HAPPY SPRING!



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.
EHP - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760
King - Phil Myers  971-228-9973
Scribe - Garry Weiner  503-939-5684
Secretary - C. Allan White  503-539-3290

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
Ill. Master - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760
Deputy Master - Garry Weiner  503-939-5684
P.C. of the Work - Phil Myers  971-228-9973
Recorder - C. Allan White  503-539-3290

May 1 Past Master rehearsal 6:30pm - NO DINNER
May 8 Dinner 6:00pm, Holbrook downstairs – RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

Council meeting 7:00pm
Chapter meeting - Mark & Past Master degrees

Greetings Companions,

Due to what we hope is not an annual spring round of illness, we've been forced to adjust out plans 
a little.  Since the first two Chapter degrees are short, we will have the time to confer both the 
Mark- and Past Master degrees in May.  EC John Welch is casting, please reach out and offer to 
take a part.

Our Council meeting will be extremely short concise, so please be sure to let me know if you have 
any items for the agenda.  One thing we will discuss is finalizing rehearsal & conferral dates for the
rest of the York Rite degrees for this year.  Bring your calendars!

We'll have a rehearsal for the Past Master on May 1st, also if anyone needs to go over anything for 
the Mark Master we can do that as well.  Per Forest Grove tradition, we will be including the 
Allegory in the Past Master degree.

See you for dinner!

Jim Dorman II
EHP / IM


